
      Attendees – IAC: Jason Racette, Rick Howard, David Humphrey, Mike White, Claire Kiedrowski, Nick Elliston, Garth McNally, Charles Hildebrandt; faculty: Carlton Brown, Rich Vannozzi, Ray Hintz; guests: Karen Kemble (foundation), Jeff Mills (foundation), members of Maine Society of Land Surveyors present at their meeting
[bookmark: _GoBack]Scribe: Lowell George
(1) Approve Spring Minutes – approved unanimously
(2) Student Numbers – Undergrad Certificate 112, BS/SVT 230, Graduate Cert.& masters 39, doctorate 20
(3)  Doctorate of Engineering (SVT option) is active and was presented 
(4) Student Chapter Activity – a great presentation was made by Max Heck
(5) New Classes
(a) SVT 333 – Rich discussed the once run Survey Team Workflow course.
(b) SVT 498 Special Sections – Rich discussed several ongoing live special topis
(c) SVT 699 thesis – This is required of doctoral candidates (12 credits)
(d) New Surveying computation class for incoming students – Carlton discussed an incoming basic math for surveyors class
(7) Foundation Accounts/Scholarships – Foundation has matching money right now! June 30, 2024  had $696,746 in SVT foundation accounts.  Foundation President Jeff Mills made a very informative presentation
(8) Down to Earth Land Surveying (Oscar Emerson) donation of records to library was presented.
(9) Topcon donation/relationship – new equipment every 3 years – note that the open house/ribbon cutting was after the meeting
(10) Potential future joint meeting with East TN State IAC (maybe invite others) – ETSU asked for potential growing pains help

